
                                                                                                                                                                            

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during these 
unprecedented times.  We have truly been inspired by the 

resilience of our customers, employees, and our communities.   
 

EFFECTIVE MONDAY, JUNE 15 
our lobbies will be available with no appointment required.   

We encourage visitors to wear masks and to observe social 
distancing recommendations.   

 

The following options continue to be available for  
customers who do not wish to enter our lobbies: 

 

Online Banking at www.pboflebanon.com  
 

Drive Thru at 265 Old Springfield Road in Lebanon 
Available During Office Hours  

 

ATM at 265 Old Springfield Road in Lebanon 
Available 24 Hours a Day  

 

ATM at 3400 Dutchmans Lane in Louisville  
Available During Office Hours 

 
Thank you for being a part of the Peoples Bank family.  

 
For further information please contact Leizel Miles at 270-321-6201 or e-mail at leizel.miles@pboflebanon.com 

 

http://www.pboflebanon.com/

